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Commonwealth of Virginia 
Virginia Department of Education 
Superintendent’s Memo #171-22 
 

DATE: August 5, 2022 

TO: Division Superintendents 

FROM: Jillian Balow, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

SUBJECT: Training by the Department of Criminal Justice Services (DCJS) on Digital 

Mapping for Virginia K-12 Schools 

 

The Virginia Department of Education (VDOE) is sharing the following information from the 

Department of Criminal Justice Services (DCJS). 

There will be an optional informational session (webinar) on digital mapping. During the 

webinar, attendees will receive information about the implementation of HB741, Annual 

public elementary and secondary school safety audits; creation of review of school building, 

available DCJS grants, an overview of digital mapping, and information about Collaborative 

Response GraphicsⓇ  (CRGs) technology. 

The webinar will be held on August 15, 2022, from 1-2 p.m. and participants can register 

using this link. There is no cost for the webinar.    

For more information 

For questions related to this opportunity contact Ed Ewing, Crisis Management and Critical 

Incident Response Coordinator, Department of Criminal Justice Services, by email at 

Ed.Ewing@dcjs.virginia.gov, or by telephone at (804) 370-3755. For information about school  

https://lis.virginia.gov/cgi-bin/legp604.exe?221+ful+CHAP0057
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_HmbYohXAS8uy1_sdQ6vN9w
mailto:Ed.Ewing@dcjs.virginia.gov
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discipline and safety, please contact Rebecca Kahila, School Discipline and Safety Specialist, 

Office of Student Services, by email at Rebecca.Kahila@doe.virginia.gov, or by telephone at 

(804) 225-4654. 
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